
 in recognition of  a decade of  continuous VIP Club volunteerism, to wit: 
starting our CBI relationship, starting our sesquicentennial project, 

writing over 40 IT Legacy newsletter articles, and supporting the Club’s 
program planning with ideas, speakers, and over 50 newsletter program 
articles. And, a decade arranging speakers for Syttende Mai luncheons. 

2016 VIP Club President 

Certificate Is Awarded To  

Richard F. Lundgren 

This Annual ‘Jansen’ 

 Volunteer Extraordinaire  

April 19, 2016 


